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Circular 28 2015 

Overview of events associated with the European Scout Region of WOSM in 2016  

Dear friends, 

As we move to 2016, I am pleased to share with you the latest list of events connected with the European Scout Region 
which will be held in 2016. 

Please note that in a busy year some of the proposals may not come to fruition. 

DATES EVENT VENUE 
15-17 January 2016 International Commissioners’ Forum Gdańsk (PL) 

11-15 February 2016 Meeting Scouts & Guides I/O Athens (GR) 

10-13 March 2016 Partnerships Event Gormanston (IE) 

11-13 March 2016 Meeting Scouting and Islam Istanbul (TK) 

31 March – 3 April 2016 Meeting “Promotion of Scouting / Strengtheing its Public Image” Prague (CZ) 

13-17 April 2016 Agora 2016 Guadarrama (ES) 

21-24 April 2016 LGBTIQ Event (to be advised) 

6-8 May 2016 Overture Network Meeting I/2016 Burg Rieneck (DE) 

13-16 May 2016 10th Radio and Internet Scouting Seminar Tallinn (EE) 

26-29 May 2016 MOVIS Network Meeting (formerly TCNM) Westernohe (DE) 

17-21 June 2016 22nd European Scout Conference  
15th European Guide and Scout Conference 

Melsomvik (NO) 

3-14 August 2016 Roverway 2016 France 

31 August – 2 September 2016 8th General Assembly of the World Scout Parliamentary Union Stockholm (SE) 

Autumn 2016 RoverNet – VentureNet Meeting Rome (IT) 

Autumn 2016 Fundraisers’ Network Meeting Paris (FR) 

Autumn 2016 Academy 2016  (to be decided) 

Autumn 2016 CEOs Meeting (to be confirmed 

We trust that this updated list will assist you in your preparations in the coming year. 

And we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy new year! 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
David McKee 
Regional Director 


